
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome 
 
 

We would like to welcome everyone. We are enjoying catching up with old families 
and looking forward to getting to know all the new families. We have already begun 
to discover your children's interests to create a program that your children will enjoy. 
Please feel welcome to suggest a craft, theme or activity or just leave a comment in 
the journal, which is located on the front desk, and is a record of your children's 
experiences at OSHC. 
 
Holiday Program 

After a successful Christmas holiday program, we are all looking forward to the Easter holiday 
program. Shortly we will have flyers advertising the dates and activities. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reminders 
Please remember to sign your child in or out of the service every afternoon and morning. 
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